
The Stiller Family Foundation Makes $1 Million Pledge to Burlington, Vermont’s King Street 
Center 

 
Pledge supports King Street’s Raise the Bar Capital Campaign to fund construction of a new 

building that will enable expansion of children’s and family programs 
 
BURLINGTON, VT  May 16, 2013     The Stiller Family Foundation, the charitable foundation of 
Bob and Christine Stiller and their three children today announced their pledge of $1 million to 
the King Street Center of Burlington, Vermont, in support of its Raise the Bar Capital Campaign.  
The campaign was established to fund the construction of a new building in downtown 
Burlington that will enable expansion of its children’s and family programs.  
 
Bob and Christine Stiller and the Stiller Family Foundation are long-time supporters of the King 
Street Center, supporting the center’s goal to give children and families the skills and support 
necessary for a healthy and productive future.    
 
“We have known and admired the King Street Center for many years and have enjoyed 
watching it grow and change with the needs of the Burlington community,” said Bob Stiller.  
“The Stiller family is proud to support the center help kids to thrive in a bigger, better space and 
offer responsive, relevant programming for 21st century learning.  I know that the King Street 
Center will continue to be a cornerstone of our community in the years ahead.”  
 
Vicky Smith, executive director of King Street Center, said, "The Stiller Family Foundation is the 
heart and soul behind this building project. All of us here at King Street Center will remember 
their generosity as we work hard to honor their gift each and every day - by providing children 
and families in Burlington the best opportunities for success for generations to come." 
 
About the Stiller Family Foundation: 
The Stiller Family Foundation is dedicated to helping people help themselves. The Foundation 
was established by the family of Bob and Christine Stiller and their three children, reflecting 
their shared passion for improving people’s lives in meaningful, sustainable ways. For more 
information on the Stiller Family Foundation please visit: www.stillerfamilyfoundation.org  
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